
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lutheran Schools Students’ Drawings 
 

ارسومات طلبة مدارسن  
 

On behalf of the ELCJHL Schools & Educational Programs  

 
Dr. Charlie D. Haddad 

ELCJHL Director of Education 

 

 
The Best of Joy, 

The best of Cheer, 
Have a blessed Christmas 

And a 
Prosperous New Year 

 


